Gosforth Park First School

G_PF_S

Mrs J. Sara Head Teacher B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H Granville Road, Gosforth Newcastle upon Tyne.

NE3 5JQ

Telephone: (0191) 2852559 Fax: (0191) 2135694

Friday, 12 May 2017

Building Works

Dear Parents and Carers

We are pleased to let you know that we are having some works done in school to replace the existing boilers and renew the pipe work and heaters throughout school. The works will commence in the week before half term (22nd May) and should be complete by September.

We have already had several meetings with the contractors and City Council representatives to ensure the programme of works complies with Health and Safety regulations in preparation for these works.

There will be three containers arriving on site on Monday and Tuesday of next week (15th and 16th May).

These will be situated near to the skip/bin area before you get to the ramp to the main entrance. These will be arriving on site when the children are indoors.

Much of the work will completed outside of the school building, during holidays and at weekends. Our main priority is to ensure that children, staff and visitors on site are safe and that during the works disruption is kept to a minimum.

There will be regular meetings with the contractors who meet Newcastle City Council Approval. One of our governors who has construction experience is also working very closely with school and the contractor to ensure the works run smoothly. We will keep you informed through the school newsletter about how the works are progressing.

Thank you in advance for your support and co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sara

J Sara

Headteacher